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Priority access for residential aged 
care workers  

The Australian Government has directed that residential aged care workers are to have 
priority access to the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine, irrespective of age.  
All primary care clinics, including general practices and Commonwealth vaccination 
clinics, have been directed to make priority vaccination appointments for residential 
aged care workers within 7 days of the request. 

From 17 September 2021, COVID-19 vaccination will be mandatory for residential aged 
care workers. Workers must have received at least a first dose by that time. 
This document confirms proof of employment in residential aged care to qualify for 
priority Pfizer access as quickly as possible.  

 
I _____________________________ from ______________________________________ 

 

verify that __________________________________ is a Residential Aged Care Worker  

 
eligible for priority Pfizer COVID-19 vaccination. 

 
Should you need to verify this further, please email/call 
________________________________ 
 
 

Facility/Provider Representative Signature: _____________________________ 

Facility/Provider Representative Name: ________________________________ 

Date: _____ /_____ /2021 

Name of supervisor / manager 

Name of employee 

Name of aged care facility / provider 

Provider / facility email address/phone number 
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